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The Board of Directors is elected annually and serves three-year terms.  The seats on the board come open for election in a staggered pattern so that there is continuity at the upper management level of the Credit Union.

2021 Elected Board of Directors		2021 Elected Supervisory Committee

Michael Culberson				Angela Stewart
Jeff Hayes 					Prentice Dixon	
David Hunsinger 				WD Foster
Robert Boswell, Sr 
Phyllis Carr 
Jerry Todd 
Leslie T. Wilson 

COVID-19 Pandemic response was the greatest challenge our credit union and members have faced in the past 16-years.  The Board worked to develop policy and procedures to protect the health of our staff and members while still fulfilling the commitment to service our members.

We understand the past two years have been challenging for each one of you and thank you for the continued support and opportunities to serve you.

2022 has brought its own set of challenges since we are continuing to work through the fall out of interrupted operations with COVID as well as personnel changes. I would like to take this time to announce Haley Campbell as the new CEO and Charletta Keenan as the Assistant Manager.  We are very sad to see LaVelle Noblitt, but GOD has much better things in store for her. We would also like to introduce Kayla Southerland and Aishea Turner as they were hired on in the middle of 2021. We also had a break-in at the Credit Union in February. No one was at the location when it happen, so we are very lucky are staff is safe. We want to reassure you that we have ramped up our already tight security program. 

The board of directors were working diligently behind the scenes to ensure the mission of the credit union was the filled in 2021.

The Credit Union had 5% growth of deposits and assets.  However, there was still a decline in net income due to having to charge off $232,000 in delinquent, non-performing loans a trend that is continuing. 
  
Three of the Board members attended the Leadership College from the League of Southeastern Credit Unions in November hosted by Credit Union National Association. 




We will be focusing this year on stepping out and getting our footprints in other areas of the state so we can grow our Credit Union through the State of Alabama. 

We appreciate our members continued support as we change procedures and policy to remain current and up to date regarding environmental factors and regulations from the State of Alabama and the National Credit Union Administration. 
